
Honorable Bob Foster, Mayor
Long Beach City Hall
Long Beach, CA 90802

Dear Mayor Foster,

I just heard about the proposed house demolition and parking lot construction proposed
for 1831 East 2nd Street. I would like to state my vehement opposition to this project. I
feel that taking residential property and converting it to commercial use can only
negatively affect the quality of life for all residents of 2nd street . The late night nature of
the restaurant and bar business does not lend itself to the lifestyle needs of most working
adults. Would you like to deal with a constant stream of parking ingress and egress, car
alarms, doors slamming, etc. at 2 AM? I have lived and owned a home on 2 nd street for
almost thirty years and have had enough of the late night bar scene spilling over onto our
residential street as it is. Besides, there is an unimproved lot two doors down from the
Paradise Restaurant which has been a public eye sore for many years . Why not utilize
that??

Vivian Miller
1625 East 2nd Street
Long Beach, California 90802
5624372020
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